
Mitigating foreign interference  
is a collective responsibility.  
The ANU has introduced a 
new reporting system in order 
to protect the interests of the 
university, individual staff and 
students and more broadly,  
the national interest.

ANU students and staff are 
now required to report foreign 
arrangements related to their  
work and studies in everything  
from contracts and grants  
to student exchanges, advisory 
roles, paid or honorary 
appointments and philanthropy.

We know international 
connections add value to our 
research, and we want that to 
continue. We just have to manage 
any potential risks, together.

Declare foreign arrangements 
through the FIAC Submission  
Form available on 
foreigninterference.anu.edu.au  
— it will only take 7 minutes  
to complete and gives you  
peace of mind and protection 
from ANU.

Find out more: 
foreigninterference.anu.edu.au
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